
PARKING NOTICE  

NOVEMBER 21, 2023   

 
DALTON SQUARE 

Project map:  

(The work areas indicated below are approximate and not to scale) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please visit 
enmax.com/nwcalgaryproject or reach out to our 
Customer Relations Team: 

 
403-689-6955  | powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 
 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation 
as we work within City standards and bylaws to deliver 
on our commitment to provide reliable power to all 
Calgarians.  
 

What’s happening?   

 

ENMAX Power is rebuilding sections of the 16.61L 
overhead transmission line. As part of this project, 
ENMAX Power crews will be replacing 3 existing 
power poles in Dalton Square on November 21, 2023, 
from 8 am to 4 pm. 
 
We kindly ask for your cooperation on the following:  

• All vehicles removed from the red highlighted 
area. 

• Vehicles in the blue highlighted areas can 
stay but in & out access will be limited. 

• Please have vehicles moved prior to 8 am. 


